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GCM Senior Class Chicken Fry rescheduled
The 2011 Goose Creek Memorial Senior Class Chicken Fry prom fund raiser has been rescheduled for Friday, February 11, due to the
inclement weather that caused the cancellation of school on Friday, February 4.
 
The Class of 2011 appreciates the understanding of the community and businesses who purchased tickets for this inaugural event for
GCM.
 
Persons holding tickets will be able to pick up their chicken fry dinners at the Baytown Youth Fairgrounds between the hours of 11:00 a.m.
and 4:00 p.m. on February 11. All deliveries scheduled for February 4 will be resecheduled for February 11 at the same times previously
arranged between the GCM senior and our patrons.
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